
Subject: Support for SB54: Extension of AELS Board and Registration of Interior 
Designers

Dear Sen. Donald Olson, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my strong support for the 
passage of SB54, which seeks to extend the AELS Board and establish a formal 
registration process for interior designers.

This legislation is vital for enhancing professionalism and accountability within the 
interior design industry. By recognizing and registering interior designers, we can 
ensure higher standards of practice and better protect the interests of public welfare.

Thank you for considering this important measure. Your support in passing SB54 will 
greatly benefit our profession and the communities we serve.

Sincerely,

Melissa Wiltfong

Melissa Wiltfong
Eagle River, Alaska


